FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000/ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION REGULATIONS 2004 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
Please provide all, if any, correspondence the business "Marks out of Tenancy Ltd." and its managing director Ben Yarrow has had with your local authority, including any application form and terms of any grant or scheme agreed (redactions accepted where necessary for non-business individuals). The request is for the period of the last three years.
You clarified your request as follows:

Typically, housing (including enforcement) would deal with this type of business. However, you will also be able to perform a supplier check to see if any payments have been made to the business as a starting point as well any department search for correspondence.
Any grant or funding may have been related to housing and tenancy issues. I am also interested if any free services are being used, but this will show in any correspondence anyway. 

Answer:
The Council does not hold any information. We have searched relevant systems in Finance, Housing and Regulatory Services and cannot find any such information.  Therefore this letter acts as a refusal notice under Section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because, in accordance with Section 1.1 of the Act, this information is not held by Leicester City Council.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
